OFFICE OF PHYSICAL PLANT
SAFETY MEETING REQUIREMENT

Name:

Office of Physical Plant

Safety Meeting Program

Purpose:
The purpose of the mandatory safety meeting is to communicate important information about safety, improve the level of awareness regarding accidents at OPP and to engage employees and leadership in our safety program.
Scope:
All technical service employees and their supervisors, managers, and directors.
Frequency:
Safety Meetings to be held on a semi-annual basis. 
Safety Meeting:

Twice a year a safety meeting will be held by each supervisor with their respective tech service team.  A member of the OPP Safety office, the Unit Manager and a representative from Senior Leadership will also be in attendance for these safety meetings.
The format for the safety meeting is as follows:

1. Manager for the unit will kick the meeting off.

2. Supervisor and or an employee will share a safety moment.

3. OPP Safety to review and discuss accident rates.
a. Discuss ways to prevent and reduce these types of incidents. 
4. Senior Leadership will deliver high level safety message to employees. 
5. Open discussion of any safety concerns the team may have.

Spend time talking informally with the group as they are eating.  (This time can be very valuable in finding out what is going on in the field with safety.)
Note: All comments and recommendations will be documented, and corrective actions implemented.
Food:

Lunch will be provided, and the amount per person should not exceed the established per diem rate.
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